

www.tynerowingclub.org

Special General Meeting

8.00pm on Thursday 19 July 2012

At the Clubhouse, Water Row, Newburn

27 June 2012

I hereby give notice that there will be a Special General Meeting of Tyne Rowing Club at 8.00pm (or as soon as possible thereafter) on Thursday 19 July 2012 at the Clubhouse. Papers will be issued about a week before the meeting by email or on request by post. The following business only will be transacted (though the formal business can be followed by informal discussion on other matters at the chairman's discretion).

- 1 Endorsement of accounts for the year ending 31 August 2011.
- 2 Report on the imminent receipt of the legacy from John Dalkin's estate and discussion on its best use.
- 3 Report on funding of Director of Junior Rowing post and discussion on the way forward.
- 4 Report on work to date on progressing proposals for the club's physical development and its funding with discussion on the way forward.

Can coaches and squad coordinators please ensure that rowing and training sessions are finished by 8.00pm or cancelled?

Thanks, Colin

Colin Percy Secretary

Tyne Rowing Club, Water Row Newburn, Newcastle upon Tyne NE15 8NL

Email: colin.percy@blueyonder.co.uk

secretary@tynerowingclub.org

Club tel: 0191 267 3827 Mob tel: 07985 003304